Beyond the Bell

- morning and after school care -

A one time registration fee of $15 is due for each student ($25 per family). If you paid this last year,
you do not need to pay it again. Please fill out an updated registration form so that we have current info.

| strongly suggest you register your child for Beyond the Bell even if you think you won’t use it. In the
event that you are running late and your child needs to stay, it is important that we have emergency
information.

Morning care is from 7-8 AM. The fee is $1 per day. Students arriving after 7:45 AM will not be charged.
A staff member will be available for homework assistance during this time.

After school care begins at 3:15 PM and ends at 6:00. The fee will increase to $12.50 per day
beginning 11/28/2016.

All students up to 9th grade will automatically be placed in BTB at 3:45. There is a late pick-up
fee of $3 for students picked up between 3:45 - 4:15 (2:20 - 2:50 on Wednesdays and 12:20 -
12:50 on noon release days). Students grades 10 and up that are not participating in BTB are
expected to leave campus at 3:45 (2:20 on Wednesdays and 12:20 on noon release days) and
will not be supervised by Franklin in any capacity after that time. The students should not walk
from campus until 3:45 (2:20 on Wednesdays and 12:20 on non release days) when our traffic
has cleared.

A fee of $1 per minute will be charged for each minute after 6:00.
We will have BTB on noon release days. The fee is $25 per day.

Payments can be made through the school website, cash (in the office during office hours) or check.
Financial aid is available.

We have homework time during BTB. All students are required to work on homework. If they don’t
have homework, they can study, read or draw quietly. If you would like your child to work on something
specific or if your child needs homework assistance, please let me know. Tutoring is available.

BTB offers many awesome clubs! Clubs are available on a first come first serve basis. Your child must
be registered for BTB and payment must be received before the first day of the club.

Students are not allowed to use their phones during BTB. Please make arrangements with them before
school. You may email any pick-up changes to scross@thefsi.us or call the office before 2 PM.

Students with continued behavior issues may be denied BTB services.

The BTB direct phone number is 828-348-1014. Please leave a detailed message.
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